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Upon consultation with the Bureau of Transportation and Safety, it has. been 
determined that the Letter Petition filed on April 20, 2005 regarding Close Moving & 
Storage Co., Inc. is not properly before the Commission and should be returned to the 
Petitioner with the attached Secretarial Letter. Accordingly, we further request that the 
assignment to OSA be marked closed. 

Cc: Michael Hoffman, Director 
James Minder, Supervisor 
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